Social Sciences Department
Minutes of the November 12, 2010 meeting
Those in attendance included: Laura Weir, Brian Page, Mark Herman, Sabine Maetzke and Kathy Clark.  

Topics on the agenda included:
I. History assessment update - all is moving along as planned.
II. QEP update – a summary of the QEP status was distributed and discussed. The components of the First Year Experience Program were also discussed as well as an update on the First Year Cornerstone Experience (QEP).
III. Linked Courses – faculty were asked to be thinking about which courses in the department could be linked to the First Year Cornerstone Experience course.
IV. Other items discussed included: student behavior, the new edition of the economics text, adjunct portfolios, and the status of the Psychology position on the Charlotte Campus.

